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Ryan Morhart

From: Sarah Iles

Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 11:38 AM

To: Ryan Morhart

Subject: 506 HERALD STREET // Notice of Application for Lounge

Hi Ryan, I'm going to keep this short and sweet. 

We are 100% against the application for the Lounge Endorsement for 506 Herald 

Street. We do not support this.  

 
My husband and I have lived in this area of town for the last 6+ years, and it is nice and 

quiet. Having a lounge at this end of town will be very destructive to the neighborhood 
and not enjoyable for all.  

 
Thank you, 

Sarah Iles & Matt Magi  
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Ryan Morhart

From: giecge 

Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2019 5:25 PM

To: Ryan Morhart

Subject: Herald Street Brew Works

Hello 
 
I live in Dragon Alley 532 1/2 Herald St. 
 
I have had a problem with the Duke Saloon since it opened with noice, fast cars, ppl drunk walking down the streets in 
groups or single yelling, singing, FIGHTING, throwing beer bottles at my dogs, peeing everywhere including door handle 
of surrounding businesses. 
 
Late at night you can’t sleep until after the bar is closed 
 
I object to bring a bar “Herald Street Brew" that close to where ppl are LIVING!!!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
Please no please 
 
Thank you for allowing me to have a voice 


